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I did not add “future” before “cash balance” in s. 260.20 (5) (a) (intro.).  I think it is more
or less implicit, because of the phrase, “is likely to be,” and exactly when the cash
balance is expected to be insufficient will be indicated by the year or years stated in the
information given to the governor and legislature.  Additionally, leaving out “future”
gives you more flexibility:  it could include the current year.
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